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We wish to register our opposition to the siting of the compound for the building of this new road.  Whilst we
are not happy to have  the road itself so close to our village- we believe  that this is going to simply move the
traffic problems from junction 6 to the Clock Island and further isolate our village.   We won't be able to access
the A45, instead having to travel back towards Catherine de Barnes and picking up the new road which will be
liable to traffic jams at peak times.
Our biggest concern is for the works compound; mention of which was dropped into  conversation at a recent
Parish Council meeting !!!
This has never been mentioned before early May and is not shown on any plans.
We understand that the Highways Dept have been offered 3 different sites for this compound by Solihull MBC-
again, no alternative sites were offered to us by Highways.
Please take into consideration that Bickenhill is a conservation area, with a parish church and history dating
back to the Doomsday book.
We have suffered so many encroachments into what was a very rural greet belt area over the last 50 years-
Birmingham airport, the NEC and soon HS2.
Tom and Barbara Tocher.




